
November 27, 2024 

BY EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: Registrar (registrar@oeb.ca) 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Re: Request to Cancel Electricity Wholesaler Licences for: 
Brookfield Energy Marketing Inc. (“BEMI”) – EW-2020-0080 
Brookfield Energy Marketing LP (“BEMLP”) – EW-2020-0079 

I am writing to request the cancellation of the electricity wholesaler licenses for both BEMI EW-
2020-0080 and BEMLP EW-2020-0079 as we no longer require these licenses since BEMI and 
BEMLP are no longer active in the IESO administer market as a market entity.  

If you have any ques�ons or need further clarifica�on, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours truly, 

Julien Wu 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
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